
The	Margaretta	Township	Trustees	met	in	regular	session	on	April	7,	2016	at	7	p.m.																																																				
Present	were	Mr.	Pooch,	Mr.	Riesterer	and	Mr.	Bias.																																																																																																								
Mr.	Riesterer	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Bias	to	approve	the	minutes	from	the	March	17,	2016	meeting,	
as	presented	by	Fiscal	Officer	Mary	Ann	Lindsley.			Vote:		all	ayes.																																																																																				
Mr.	Bias	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Riesterer	to	approve	and	sign	warrants	#15027-15091	and	efts	that	
were	submitted	for	payment	by	the	Fiscal	Officer.		Vote:		all	ayes.																																																																																																														
Mr.	Riesterer	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Bias	to	accept	and	approve	the	financial	reports	that	were	
submitted	by	the	Fiscal	Officer.		Vote:		all	ayes.	

Sheriff	Sigsworth	was	at	the	meeting	for	his	annual	visit.		He	gave	an	update	from	the	sheriff	
department.	

Chief	Johnson	gave	his	Fire	Department	report.		He	has	been	getting	quotes	on	fixing	our	building.		
There	was	a	brief	discussion	on	possible	options	for	our	buildings.	

The	Trustees	discussed	the	scattering	garden.			Also	the	cleaning	and	putting	a	preservative	on	the	deck	
was	discussed.	

Mr.	Riesterer	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Bias	to	hire	Mow	n	More	to	do	a	spring	cleanup	at	the	scattering	
garden	for	a	cost	of	$630.		Vote:		all	ayes.	

Mr.	Riesterer	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Bias	to	approve	the	vacation	request	of	Matt	Studer	for	April	25	
&	26,	2016.		Vote:		all	ayes.	

Mr.	Bias	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Riesterer	to	enter	into	a	lease	agreement	for	the	concession	stand	at	
the	parks	for	2016	with	Erik	Folz.		Vote:		all	ayes.	

Mr.	Bias	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Riesterer	to	hire	XXL	to	do	the	ground	maintenance	at	Lions	Park.		The	
contract	will	run	from	3/1/2016-	12/31/2016.		Vote:	all	ayes.	

Mr.	Riesterer	moved,	seconded	by	Mr.	Bias	to	adjourn.		Vote:		all	ayes.																																																																														
The	meeting	adjourned	at	9	p.m.	

	

	

	 	 	 	 	 	


